
From: Bill Bojorquez
To: Bertron, Cara
Cc: Sadowsky, Steve; Luis Garcia
Subject: Fwd: [EXT] Re: APPROVED: 501 West 33rd Street LHD-2018-0003
Date: Saturday, February 24, 2018 10:46:57 AM

Cara,

Please see the email below from Steven Tomlinson of the Aldridge Place LHD. Sorry for the delay in getting this
information to you, but the LHD just completed its review of our restoration plan.

Will you recommend approval of the application at Monday's meeting?

Bill Bojorquez

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Steven Tomlinson < >>
Date: February 24, 2018 at 3:45:00 AM CST
To: < >>
Cc: <steve.sadowsky@austintexas.gov<mailto:steve.sadowsky@austintexas.gov>>,

Subject: [EXT] Re: APPROVED: 501 West 33rd Street LHD-2018-0003

This message is from Steven Tomlinson. 

Dear Mr. Sadowsky:

The Aldridge Place LHD has reviewed the application for certificate of appropriateness for Bill Bojorquez to
remodel the house at 501 West 33rd Street. The applicants met with the committee and nearby neighbors. Our
principle concern was that he not paint the bricks, although this is not expressly prohibited in our design guidelines.
Because he has (at our suggestion) agreed to work with James Roppolo to match mortar on the masonry repair, we
are confident that he will get a result that he likes well enough to avoid painting over the bricks.

We have voted to APPROVE his application and grant a certificate of appropriateness. I am in London away from
my home e-mail. Please call me if you have questions . If you'll mail me at

I can resend this note and copy all the committee members.

Yours,
Steven Tomlinson
Chair, Aldridge Place LHD Board
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